The best films of 2010
Films are cultural artifacts created by specific cultures, which reflect
those cultures, and, in turn, affect them. A film is considered to be an
important art form, a source of popular entertainment and a powerful
method for educating citizens. The visual elements of cinema give motion
pictures a universal power of communication.
The best films of 2010 are the following:

CLOUDY WITH A CHANCE OF MEATBALLS

Based on the children’s book, this animated adventure follows a scientist
who tries to solve world hunger only to see things go awry as food falls
from the sky in abundance. This is the most delicious event since
macaroni met cheese.

HARRY POTTER AND THE HALF BLOOD PRINCE

In Harry Potter's sixth year at Hogwarts he finds a Potions book, which
used to belong to the very mysterious Half-Blood Prince. Harry finds that
the Half-Blood Prince's ancient scribbles written in the margins give him
great advice on how to improve on his Potions work, and also teach him a
few helpful spells along the way. Harry will have to put these spells to
good use in the wake of Lord Voldemort’s return.

THE PRINCESS AND THE FROG

Set in New Orleans’ French Quarter, this return to hand-drawn animation
is a modern twist on a classic tale. A beautiful girl named Tina finds a
frog prince who desperately wants to be human again and with a fateful
kiss, leads them on a hilarious adventure through the mystical bayous of
Louisiana.

IMAGINE THAT

Evan is a successful financial executive who has more time for his
Blackberry than his seven-year-old daughter. When he has a crisis of
confidence and his career starts going down the drain, he finds the
solution to all his problems in his daughter’s imaginary world.

MICHAEL JACKSON’S THIS IS IT

The death of Michael Jackson shocked the world. This film represents the
last-known footage from the rehearsals of Michael Jackson’s planned
concert tour in 2009. Filmed before his untimely death, the concert
encompasses what would have been an epic show with all of his hits and
dancing steps featured.

THE TWILIGHT SAGA: NEW MOON

In the newest episode of the Twilight saga, Bella Swan is devastated by
the abrupt departure of her vampire love, Edward Cullen but her spirit is
rekindled by her growing friendship with the irresistible Jacob Black.
Suddenly she finds herself drawn into the world of the werewolves,
ancestral enemies of the vampires, and finds her loyalties tested.

TRANSFORMERS: REVENGE OF THE FALLEN

The battle for Earth has ended, but the battle for the universe has just
begun. After returning to Cybertron, Starscream assumes command of the
Decepticons and has decided to return to Earth with force. Megatron is
back and seeking revenge against the Autobots who have some
reinforcements of their own in this fueled up sequel.

